
Dear Partners of UCC Munich,We are happy to announce a couple of novelties that we have been 

working on in the last months: 

1) New Service Desk Hotline 

From now on, our Service Desk can be reached under +49 89 9545391-60 during our support times 

on weekdays between 8 am and 6 pm CET/CEST. Please update our contact information as the old 

number will be deactivated by the end of August 2020. We are looking forward to continuing 

supporting you on urgent matters under the new phone number. 

2) New SAP UCC Munich Website 

We launched the new website www.ucc.tum.de where you can access all information about our 

team, our products and services, as well as our upcoming events. However, the joint SAP UCC EMEA 

portal (www.sap-ucc.com/emea) of UCC Magdeburg and UCC Munich will stay as the main portal 

providing access to the service desk, learning materials, as well as software downloads. 

3) Invitation for SAP Academic Community Conference DACH 2020 

The upcoming SAP Academic Community Conference DACH 2020 will take place on 7th and 8th 

September, 2020. On 7th and 8th September, the keynotes will be offered in the morning and the 

community sessions in the afternoon. Due to the current Corona situation, the event will be held 

virtually. Also, we would like to invite you to participate in our Train-The-Trainer (TTT) 

sessions before and after the conference from 31st August to 18th September. 

For further information, registration and also for submitting a contribution, please visit our event 

website: http://acc2020.sapucc.in.tum.de/. Please mark all the tracks you would like to visit during 

the conference. We will schedule the sessions the best way possible to ensure the possibility for 

participation in most of your preferred tracks. Also, please keep in mind that the deadline for the 

contribution submission has been extended until 26.07.2020. We are looking forward to the 

contribution for the community. 

4) New “Digital Transformation of Global Bike” Curriculum Website 

Last but not the least, we would like to draw your attention to our curriculum “Digital 

Transformation of Global Bike” which addresses the challenges of the digital transformation based 

on the example of the model company Global Bike. Our curriculum website is now 

live: https://dt.sapucc.in.tum.de. Here you will find more interactive features, which will enable you 

to favor your own lecture list, create your own learning journeys, as well as to share your opinions 

with us and the other lecturers in the forum. You can logon with your H- or U-User login data that 

you normally use for accessing the SAP UCC EMEA Portal. 

To give you better insights on how to make use of the curriculum in your lectures as well as on the 

functionalities of the new website design, we have planned online sessions on several days and time 

slots in July. You can register for the virtual sessions under the following link: https://registration-dt-

curriculum.eventbrite.de . 

We hope that our offerings will meet your interest. We are looking forward to your participation in 

our online sessions to get acquainted with the new curriculum, as well as in the SAP Academic 

Community Conference in upcoming September. Please don’t hesitate to contact us in case of any 

questions. 

Kind regards 

Prof. Dr. Helmut Krcmar, Dr. Holger Wittges & the SAP UCC Munich Team 

http://ucc.tum.de/
http://www.sap-ucc.com/emea
http://acc2020.sapucc.in.tum.de/
https://dt.sapucc.in.tum.de/
https://registration-dt-curriculum.eventbrite.de/
https://registration-dt-curriculum.eventbrite.de/

